
Free Shade Trees Available 

FREE SHADE TREES FOR RESIDENTS  
  

  Placer County is partnering with The Placer Nature Center and Placer Tree 
Partners to give away shade trees to residents of unincorporated areas of the 

county who attend a shade tree seminar on December 5.  
  The giveaway is part of an effort to provide information to residents about the 

benefits of trees. The funding for the program comes through a grant from 
CalFire's Urban Forestry Unit.  About 200 shade trees will be provided for planting 

in the unincorporated areas of 
western Placer County. 

 
To get a free tree, county residents need 
to register and attend a free seminar on 
December 5 at the Placer County CDRA 

Building, 3091 County Center Drive, 
corner of Bell Road and Richardson Drive.  
Residents may choose to attend the free 
seminar at 9:30 a.m., 10:30 a.m. or 11:30 
a.m. The seminar 
will cover tree 

selection, choosing 
a planting site, proper planting techniques, and tree care. 
Arborists and Master Gardeners will be available to 

offer advice and answer homeowner questions. Residents 
ll leave the seminar not wi only with their trees, but 
with the knowledge to plant and care for them as 

they mature in their landscape.   
  Registration can be done by multiple 

methods: fax, e- mail or regular mail or online. For fax 
registration, download and fill out the application and 

fax to 530-745-3080. Residents may also register through email by providing name, 
address, and seminar time to events@placernaturecenter.org or by phone at 530-

745-3076. Online registrations can be made at www.placertree.org or 
www.placernaturecenter.org. Applications can also be mailed to 3700 Christian 

Valley Rd., Auburn, CA 95602. 
  

 

http://rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1102835241450&s=688&e=001U9uQU6Wax_PORGXgMr1Asa5YxXe2HmdByodsoStYUMG9wh-QPm8eg5OnA6TFSN3Tk-yGSSulZINlBpyYdLlb-ubCDHJ5Z5BOjbmFy37LwfdWK_GlqRE6UwQKEkhhbbv83J_GBGbc4xzgJowBOr6YDvH8uUJBcUlY9O-cSKMeOZukdQWOXi8oWhXoTPwZbBPTr5mKIswEyviBepPR0u1ZkQWcYEt5pCQkmhyQ8tPdajc=
mailto:events@placernaturecenter.org
http://rs6.net/tn.jsp?et=1102835241450&s=688&e=001U9uQU6Wax_NSseJwGVyAm0_zcCBlbGMZkwcz9Xa6BNtMgThf6LGkJ_PUyoWPnT2Tcs8wyja97Pzz6SFSZxRz27ie0BGxP_WsEbjbo78IkC50Z_ZqiWQp1A==


Registration closes on Nov. 27, 2009, and space is limited. 

H1N1 News 

You are receiving this e-mail because you subscribe to Placer County e-newsletters and press 
announcements. We have recently added a category about H1N1. If you are interested in receiving updates 

and information about H1N1 (Swine Flu) virus and vaccine, please update your settings and check the 
"H1N1 (Swine Flu)" category.  It's quick and easy to update your settings. Go to the county website at 

www.placer.ca.gov and click on the link "Sign up for County e-News" located in the upper left hand corner 
of the home page. Instructions automatically will be emailed to you. 

 
Join Our Mailing link 

This is an e-newsletter created and distributed by the Placer County Public Information Office through a subscription link. If you are 
reviewing this document and have not already subscribed, please click on the Join Our Mailing link above. If you have questions, 

comments or ideas for future topics, please contact us at piostaff@placer.gov.ca. 
Sincerely, 

Placer County Public Information Office 
Placer County California 
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